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Notes from the Principal May Birthdays  
 

Branden  
 Xennon  
Melody  
Evan  
Molly  

Rachel  
Tyler  

Brandon  
Freya  

Elizabeth  
Carlen  

 

 
Thank you to all who attended the Friends & 

Family, Showcase of Learning event last 
Thursday.   We hope you enjoyed the day as 

much as everyone at school 
did.  

• Shorts should be 
finger tip length 

• Tanks tops should 
have 2 inch straps 

• Flip-flops 6-8 
grades only  

 
Thank you! 

Warm Weather 
Clothing 

 
 
 
Hello Applegate Families-   
 
Spring is finally here,… well maybe! As I write this note we have had sun, rain, snow 
and hail; all in just an hour.   The calendar is packed until the end of the year, so 
keep checking in on the website for updates and new  events.  We do our best to 
keep it up to date, but if you notice an error please call the office so we can correct it!   
 
Hopefully all of you received the information regarding the district’s tentative end of 
the year dates.  At this point, we still do not know the last day of school for sure  but 
we are  planning for it to be Tuesday, June 8th.  We  will have a play day in the after-
noon for all students K-7 with 8th graders graduating the evening before on the 7th.  
Should anything change we will notify all families as soon as possible. 
 
I hope all of you were able to make it down and view our Showcase of Learning last 
week.  It was wonderful to see all of the hard work and wonderful projects students 
have been engaged in this year.  As we wrap up this busy year with the highest state 
test scores Applegate has seen, it is a clear testament that we are all working to-
gether to create a strong learning environment for all our kids– so thanks! 
       
            Hope to see you at our Ground Breaking Celebration on June 10th!   
Have a wonderful month, 
     Stephanie 

 

June 10th  5pm  

Come out and join us and the community 

for a BBQ to celebrate the beginning of 

refurbishing the “old” building.   

For more information contact the school office.  

Ground Breaking Celebration 

Have you checked out the school websites lately?   

threerivers.k12.or.us   applegatecougars.blogspot.com 
allaroundapplegate.blogspot.com 

THIS MONTH Volunteer Tea Spring Strings Honor Society Induction Kindergarten Round-up Track & Field Day Lava Lanes 



Honor Society  
Inductees 

2010 
 

Melody Lindorf  
Ashley Heeter 
Jack Hazelton 

Cody Rose Porter 
Xennon Albe Winter 

 
Library Books Due  

 

All library books need to be turned into 
the library by Friday, May 21st.   

Paint Day  
June 19th ALL DAY 

Show your support and come help spruce 
up the school grounds by adding a fresh 
coat of paint.   Contact the office to sign up 
or for more information. 
 

Box Tops  
Cut out box tops, 

write your student’s 
name on the back 

and send them in to 
enter. 

 
Check out  

boxtops4education.com 
for bonus offers and 

more ways to help the 
school. 

 

Spotlight  
    We are compiling recipes to make a 
recipe book from Applegate families— 
current students and alumni.    Please 
send us your favorite recipe to include 

in the book.    

May 2010 
 Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri  

       
 3 4 Princess & 

the Pea  k-3rd 
grades 

5 6 4th/5th  
OMSI  
Honor Society      
Induction 2 pm  

7 4th/5th   
OMSI Trip 

 

 10 11 
Site Council 
Meeting 2pm 

12  
PTSG Meeting 2pm   

13 
Kindergarten 
Round-Up 4-5pm 

14 
Volunteer Tea 1pm 
Mustang Preview  
8th grade 

 

 17 TRSD 
Board Meeting 

18 HVHS 
Open House  
For Freshmen 

19 20 
Springs Program 
6pm  
Wildlife Images 

21 
Track & Field Day  
8:30-1pm 
 

Library Books Due  

 

 24 25 26  
2nd/3rd Field Trip 
Threerivers Hosp. 

27 
Talent Show 

28 Late Start 
Lava Lanes  
6-8 grades 

 

 31 
NO SCHOOL 

     

NEXT MONTH 
Lava Lanes Field Trip 

8th grade graduation 
& dance 

End of year All School 

Play day  

Summer Vacation Begins 

Applegate’s Got Talent  
Mark your calendars on May 27th for 
an afternoon of fun and entertain-
ment provided by the students.  

! 
 

“The more that you read, the 

more things you will know. The 

more that you learn, the more 

places you'll go.”  -Dr. Seuss 

Thank you to 
8th grader 

Nova Rumery 
and her family 

for allowing 
us to use her bicycle powered 

generator on Earth Day!  

Lavender Sale 
Bouquets $4 

Sachets 2 for $5 
Available in the office. 


